

April 22, 2024

Re: Heritage Grant

The following recommendation from the Brampton Heritage Board Meeting of March 19, 2024, was considered by Planning and Development Committee on April 8, 2024 and approved by Council on April 17, 2024:

## HB016-2024

- 1. That the discussion by Regional Councillor Vicente, to the Brampton Heritage Board meeting of March 19, 2024, re: **Heritage Grant**, be received; and,
- 2. That staff prepare a report on the renaming of the Heritage Grant program to the Paul Willoughby Designated Heritage Property Incentive Grant program.

Yours truly,

## **Chandra Urguhart**

Legislative Coordinator, City Clerk's Office City of Brampton **T**: 905.874.2114







(HB-11.3)

cc: J. Humble, Manager, Policy, Program and Implementation

C. Carscallen, Principal Planner/Supervisor

M. Lompart, Assistant Heritage Planner

T. Tran, Heritage Planner

A. Jambekar, Heritage Planner